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14TH SEPTEMBER 2018                                             KERSALL DRIVE CAMPUS 

 

Reminder EYFS 'Express yourself!' dress up day: On Friday 21st September, children in Jellyfish, 
Turtles and Octopus can come dressed in clothes that reflect their personality and interests. You can be as 
creative as you like and we look forward to seeing how your child expresses themselves through their 
clothing!  

Reminder Turtles and Octopus: Turtles and Octopus parents, please come and join us for a short meeting 
after school at 3.15pm on Wednesday 19th September where we will explain how we teach and assess 
your children in F2. 

Year 3 and 4: We are giving VIP tickets out for a ‘Bricks 4 Kidz’ Lego Club. Please ask your child if they have 
a ticket. There are also a limited amount of places that are first come first served. The club lasts for 1 hour on 
Tuesday’s afterschool. Clubs are running as per class: 

 9th October- Peacock Class  

 16th October- Eagles Class  

 6th November- Pelicans Class  

Please ask at the school office if you would like your child to attend. 

Y4 Sleepover: If your child is taking part in the Sleepover that is happening at school next Thursday, 20th 

September please make sure that you have completed an OV4 form. You should have received a FAQ’s 

sheet and kit list. If you have not, copies can be collected from the school office. 

Year 4 PGL Trip: There are still some places left on our Year 4 PGL trip next March. If you are interested in 

your child taking a place, please come to the school office or speak to your child’s teacher. 

Flu vaccination for F2 and Years 1-5: The annual flu vaccination will be taking place for all children in 

Reception and Years 1-5 on Friday 23rd November. Information and consent forms have recently been sent 

out. If you need another copy these can be collected from the school office. All forms need to be returned to 

school no later than Friday 21st September. Thank you.   

Packed lunches: If your child brings a packed lunch in from home can we please remind 

you that it must not contain any products that contain nuts, including Nutella chocolate 

spread.  We are also looking for the children to have healthy lunchboxes, having biscuits, 

chocolate or cake in moderation.  We have had some occasions where children have 

more than the recommended daily sugar intake within their lunchbox and very little 

savoury food. Thanks for your co-operation. 

Reminder School Dinners: All children in F2 to Y2 receive a free school meal – menus are available at the 

office.  Children in Yr3,4 and 5 should pay for school meals unless you are in receipt of Free School Meals.  

If you are entitled to any benefits, enquire at the office for a form to complete as you may qualify for Free 

School Meals. 

Attendance for this week was 95.5% 

 If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304  

 Green is good – Lets make sure all our classes this academic year are green and hit our target of 
96.5% or above 
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Afterschool Sports Clubs:  We still have spaces in our afterschool sports clubs for this half term.  

 Tuesdays 3:15-4:15 – Basketball – Year 4 and 5 (Pelicans and Leopards) 

 Thursdays 3:15-4:15 – Multisports – Year 2 (Squirrels and Rabbits) 

Please sign the slip below if you would like your child to take part. 

 

Job Opportunity at Heathfield Primary School Kersall Drive Campus - Catering Assistant  

Edwards and Blake are a contract caterer dedicated to providing the best quality fresh food in education. 
They work with schools and colleges of all shapes and sizes across the UK to create healthy meals which 
taste great, in environments which appeal to children and young people. 

They are looking for a strong Catering assistant to work at Kersall Drive. A passion for fresh food, strong 
organisation skills and a hard working ethic is essential. 

The post is for a casual 0 hours contract to cover for Maternity Leave. £7.83 a hour term time only, all 
uniform and training provided. 

The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check - the cost of which will be paid by the company 

If interested, please send your CV to Russell Holmes at Russell.holmes@taylorshaw.com 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip for After School Clubs – We have the following after school clubs taking place this half term. 
Please tick which club your child wishes to attend  

I give permission for my child, __________________________________in class_______________ to take 
part in the following club.   

 

☐ Tuesday – Year 4 and 5 - Pelicans and Leopards Basketball Club 

☐ Thursday – Year 2 - Squirrels and Rabbits Multisports Club 

 

Should we receive too many reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat to ensure it is fair for all children. 

   

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________     

Collecting arrangements     

☐ I will collect my child when the club has finished           ☐ My son/daughter is going to afterschool club   

 


